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Committee Meeting 
 

Monday June 23, 2008 
6:00 P.M. 

 
Falmouth Town Hall 

Large Conference Room, Second Floor 
 

Agenda 
 

  
1. Review and Approval of Meeting Notes of June 11, 2008 
 
2. Discussion of Committee’s Questions from Previous 

Meeting 
 

3. Discussion of Next Steps 
 
4. Other Business  

 
5. Next Meeting  

 

 

 
For more project information, please go to: 

http://www.town.falmouth.me.us/Pages/FalmouthME_BComm/CommunityFacilitiesPlanningCom 
 

Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us  
if you would like to be added to the Committee’s e-mail distribution list. 

 
Thank you! 


